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Mr Howard Reed
Manager Mining Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001
23 June 2014

Attention: Mr Thomas Walt

Dear Mr Reed
AIRLY MINE — MODIFICATION TO DA 162/91 — EXTENSION TO LAPSE DATE

I refer to the Environmental Assessment (EA) prepared by Centennial Airly Pty Limited titled
“Environmental Assessment, Airly Mine, Extension of Time, Section 75W Modification to development

consent DA 162/91” and dated June 2104.

The EPA is satisfied that the proposed modification, as described in the EA, will not lead to any increased
impacts on the existing environment with respect to air, noise and water quality. No variations to the
existing Environment Protection Licence for the premises are required.

Accordingly, the EPA supports the proposed modification in its current form.
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this matter please contact Mr Andrew Helms at the Central

West (Bathurst) Office of the EPA by telephoning (02) 6332 7604.

Yours sincerely

il

DARRYL CLIFT
Head Central West Unit
Environment Protection Authority
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